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September 7, 2021 

5th Annual Industrial Summit Announcement:  

  

Our planning committee has been working diligently towards the exciting goal 
of an in-person Industrial Summit event, and the team will continue to do so 

for the next few months as it has been decided that it would be best for all 

that we postpone until the Spring of 2022.   

This additional time will allow all participants the opportunity to ensure they 
are comfortable traveling and gathering. It will also allow our sponsors and 
exhibitors to ensure they meet changing organizational, city, and state 

guidelines related to Covid uncertainties.   

We are extremely thankful for all that have committed to helping make our 

event a success and for your understanding as we make this difficult decision.     

We look forward to our continued collaboration, and even more fulfilling event 

in Spring of 2022.  

Board Members will be reaching out to our collaborators and sponsors to 

determine a firm date before our next Quarterly meeting.  

Warm regards, 

 
 
Rodney Wilson  

Chairman 
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